
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES 

Dear Parents, 

Throughout the school year, there are many opportunities for helping out at school and meeting your 

volunteer hours.  As special events come up, information will come home in the weekly family envelope 

that goes home each Wednesday. 

There are many ways to volunteer at school: 

Recess duty -You can work 30 minutes to 1 hour between the 
hours of 11:30-12:30. 
-This duty is shared with a teacher on duty. 

Lunch duty -You can work for a 1 or 2 hour time period.  This 
would include prep, serving of lunch, and cleaning 
up after. 
-Lunchtime supervision is shared with a staff 
member. 

Special Events -Halloween party           -Christmas concert 
-Spring concert               -Holiday store 
-Cake walk   

Field Trips -We have several field trips that we go on during 
the school year and are always looking for parent 
chaperones. 

                 If you wish to volunteer, please call the school office at (920) 499-9969. After completing volunteer 

hours, we ask that you fill out a Volunteer Hours Form so we can be sure to credit the hours to your family’s tuition bill.  These 

forms can be found at the School Office window. 

Classroom help: 
Return this lower portion if you would like to help the teacher/classroom throughout the school year as 
needed. 
 
Parent Name:________________________________________________________________ 
 
Student_______________________________  Student_______________________________ 
 
Phone Number____________________________________Email________________________ 
 

 
-Please see other side for more information- 

 
 



 
 
Additional Volunteer Information: 
 
Volunteer Hours Requirement: 
 

Kindergarten – 8th Grade 20 hours per school year 

Preschool families (3K and 4K) 10 hours per school year 

 
Volunteer hours must be completed by April 30, 2020.  If the hours are not completed, your May tuition 
statement will reflect hours not volunteered at a rate of $10 per hour. 
 
 
 
 
Other Financial Opportunities: 
 
Collect for Cash: 
Saint Joseph school participates in the following programs: 
-Box Tops for Education 
-Inkjet cartridge recycling 
-Laser cartridge recycling 
-Cell phone recycling 
 
Scrip: 
By purchasing scrip, a certain percentage of your purchase comes back to our school and your next 
year’s tuition. 
 
Referrals: 
Referrals resulting in a new student’s enrollment in our preschool program (3K-4K) will receive a $50.00 
tuition credit.   
Referrals resulting in a new student’s enrollment in K-8 will receive a $100.00 tuition credit. 
                           Tuition credits are applied at the end of the school year. 
 
 
 


